
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

SUBJECT: Relief and Changeover   

Subtitles:  Reducing Cross-Contamination During Morning Relief  
 
We have the opportunity to decrease the possibility of cross-contaminating each other while relieving 
someone from duty. We can do this by taking the responsibility of removing your own gear from the 
apparatus and storing or hanging your own personal gear. This will prevent any inadvertent contamination of 
your relief through exposure your gear.  
 
In order to accomplish this, please do the following: 
 

• When you are expecting to be relieved, please move your personal gear and PPE from the apparatus 
to the floor. Leave it in a position that allows you to retrieve it quickly should a call come in, but in a 
position that allows the relieving member to avoid handling it. 
 

• After you have been relieved, please return to the apparatus bay and store your own personal gear 
and PPE.  

 

ISSUER:   Calvert, AC  1 of 1    

Information  
Bulletin 

20-037 
04/10/20 


